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Date:  Thursday, June 16, 2016
Place: Science, Industry, Business Library (SIBL), 188 Madison Ave, between 34th and 35th Streets.  Meeting room is on lower level. Signs will be posted. In order to enter the building before 10AM, tell security guard that you are with CDSN.
Time:  9:45AM to 12 PM (Networking and coffee at 9:45AM). The program will begin promptly at 10AM (two hour attendance is mandatory if you wish to receive CEU credits)
Topic:   RESOURCE SHARING (Last Meeting Before Summer Break)
Coordinator: Satya Patel, CDSN Program Committee Board Member
It’s that time of year again to come together for our annual "Resource Sharing" meeting. At this meeting, we ask you to share any materials, news about upcoming or past conferences, announcements, books, websites, ideas for new meetings, etc. concerning our professional field. 
 

Please email our coordinator, Satya Patel, at cdsnny@gmail.com if you want to make a "formal" presentation for 10-20 minutes. If making a formal presentation, please include the topic of your presentation and the length of time that you will require to present. Please email Satya by June 12th so that she can make sure that enough time is allotted for your discussion.  If you are planning to distribute handouts, please make at least 25 copies for the group.

For everyone else who wants to share general resources, we'll just do it informally by a show of hands. If you have any ideas that you want to address with the group, please just let Satya know ahead of time if you can.

 

We look forward to our usual lively, informative meeting. This has always been an enriching way for us to end our meeting year, mainly because of the outstanding information that has been contributed by our colleagues. Please join us for this valuable session before our summer break. We will reconvene on September 15, 2016.

Questions? cdsnny@gmail.com
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